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12/8           Cholla's Spelling Bee
             
12/14          Holiday Meal

12/14          Winter Family Night

12/19-1/2   Winter Break

1/16/23      No School

Reminder
School starts at 7:45 A.M.
Students who arrive after 7:45
A.M. need to be signed in tardy
in the front office by an adult.

Transportation changes need to
be made by 2 P.M. to ensure
accurate dismissal.

Marcy McCue, Principal                                        Mandy Curry,  TOA    

CHOLLA 
Coming Up...Principal's Message

Time is flying by! Can you believe that it is
already the end of the first semester? Our
students are working diligently to achieve
their academic goals on the upcoming
benchmark. 
Celebrate this holiday season with your
family creating crafts and playing games at
our free Winter Family Night on December 14,
2022, 5:00-7:00 P.M. The Cholla PTO will be
selling refreshments at this event. Our first
holiday meal was a huge success! We loved
seeing so many of our families enjoying lunch
with their students. The next holiday meal is
on December 14, 2022. Families are invited to
buy a meal and join their students for this
special lunch. Adult meals are $4.00. 
A friendly reminder, school starts at 7:45 A.M.
For student safety, please do not drop off
students prior to 7:15 A.M. as we do not have
supervision for students until 7:15 A.M.
Student dismissal is at 3:00 P.M. If you have
any changes in how your student gets home,
please notify the office by 2:00 P.M. 
Winter break will be December 19 - January 2.
School will resume January 3, 2023. Cholla
wishes all of our families a safe and
enjoyable holiday season. See you in the new
year! 

We are Cholla Chargers and we know what to do: be kind, be safe, and be respectful, too!



 Winter Spirit Week
December 12th- December 15th, 2022

Monday, December 12th- Holiday Hats &

Headbands

Tuesday, December 13th- Creative, cute,

or ugly Christmas sweater

Wednesday, December 14th- Candy

Cane Day (Wear red or white)
Thursday, December 15th- Winter Pajama

Day (No slippers allowed)

Cholla Elementary School--1180 E. Kortsen Road-- Casa Grande, AZ 85122--520-836-4719

Winter Break is

12/19/2022- 1/2/2023
Enjoy Winter Break! We


can't wait to see you

January 3rd! 

 Winter Family Night
December 14, 2022

5pm-7pm
Location: Cholla 

Elementary School



Join us for a free, fun event

for the whole family! 

 Holiday Meal
December 14, 2022

Holiday Meal: Tamale, chips scoops,

salsa, and pumpkin spice cake

Lunch Time
1st grade  10:30-10:50
Kinder      10:50-11:10

 2nd grade 11:10- 11:30 
3rd grade 11:30-11:50
4th grade 11:50-12:10
5th grade 12:10-12:30




** Taylor's class will eat with 2nd grade

and Castillo's class will eat with 3rd


grade**




